
NOVEMBER NEWSLETTER
INTERNATIONAL HEADQUARTERS

With Supreme Session being held in
Nebraska in 2024, we have some
exciting projects in the works at the
International Headquarters. 
While work is in progress, the Mother
Mick Memorial Room and historical
display will be closed.

If you would like to visit, please
contact the Supreme Office
(office@jdint.org) prior to your visit. 

Calling
for

photos!

In preparation for Supreme Session 2024,
our Curator and her team are looking for

historical photos of Past Miss International
Job’s Daughters, Past Supreme Bethel

Honored Queens, and photos of Bethels
through the years. 

Please send photos to
office@jdint.org and include any
known information about them. 



 Register for a session here

The first Ritual Revision draft is now live! You
can view the draft and submit feedback here.    

Town Hall Flyer

Join the Ritual Revision Committee for one of
their Town Hall sessions during the next year.

Each session will have the same content.
Translation will be available. 

FEEDBACK IS DUE JANUARY 31, 2024.

2023 CONSTITUTION &
BYLAWS

The 2023 Constitution and
Bylaws have been published
and are now available on the

JDI website here. 

JDI TOWN HALL - BRAZIL

Thank you to all who attended the first
Brazil JDI Town Hall of the year! For those

who missed it, you can access the recording
and presentation here or scan the QR code.

https://jobsdaughtersint.corsizio.com/
https://jobsdaughtersint.corsizio.com/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe6aAsygCJw9C3iOYAB8zniYkSV1qvmvrK1wBee-k9cVo5twQ/viewform
https://jobsdaughtersinternational.org/ritual-revision/
https://jobsdaughtersinternational.org/resources/#ConstitutionBylaws
https://www.dropbox.com/scl/fo/sjj6njzreetj50b819alw/h?rlkey=ssltj8fu7piuqae4p7a3gigec&dl=0


ANNUAL REPORTS

SCHOLARSHIP OPPORTUNITY

As we approach the end of the year,
it’s time to start thinking about

Annual Reports. The Supreme Office
will be sending out information

packets with membership lists this
month. 

 BUS reports - due January 31st
GGC reports - due March 1st

The Scottish Rite of Freemasonry, Southern Jurisdiction,
USA, Inc. places great importance on continuing

education.  So much so that they offer more than 15
scholarships to United States citizens and U.S. permanent
residents only for study within the U.S. at accredited public

or private colleges, universities, or trade schools—
depending on the individual scholarship.  

 Applications must be submitted online each year to the
Office of the Grand Executive Director during the
application period which begins in early January.

 Click here for more information

https://scottishrite.org/philanthropy/scholarships/
https://scottishrite.org/philanthropy/scholarships/


International Walkway
A Brick on the International Walkway at the International Headquarters is a
priceless momento, whether it is for a Miss, a Grand Guradian, or even for

yourself! See your name among Job’s Daughters history. 

Order one now and it will be laid prior to Supreme Session 2024!

CLICK HERE FOR THE ORDER FORM. 

PayPal eBay Store

Fall Giving Campaign

This year we have been so blessed by the generosity of our
donors. Before the year ends, we want to let you know about

all the different ways you can give (and get).

You can use the button below to donate directly on PayPal or mail a check to Job’s
Daughters International (JDI), 233 W. 6th Street, Papillion, NE 68046. JDI is a registered
501(c) charitable organization, EIN 47-0832950, and contributions are tax deductible

in keeping with IRS regulations. You can also visit our eBay store and contribute by
purchasing any of the items available.

#giving

https://jobsdaughtersinternational.org/supreme-sales/
https://jobsdaughtersinternational.org/supreme-sales/
https://jobsdaughtersinternational.org/donate/
https://www.ebay.com/usr/jdise_78


You are invited to join the
Supreme Team as they honor
the memory of all those who

have paid the ultimate
sacrifice for their country, as

they lay a wreath at the
Tomb of the Unknown

Soldier at Arlington National
Cemetery in Virginia. 

DATE: November 24 
TIME:  11:15 AM 

Event Flyer

The Supreme Office will be
closed Wednesday, November

22 through Friday, November 24
for U.S. Thanksgiving. Normal

office hours will resume
Monday, November 27.  

Virtual Bee Hive
Join Mom Diane and BEES from around the world
for a virtual bee event on Dec. 15. The theme will

bee "Bee Yourself". More information coming soon!

https://delmarjdi.org/ggc-event-forms


HELP WANTED

FINANCE EXPERTS

JDI is looking for experts in 501c3, SOX,
T310, NFP, and/or SEC financial regulations
and compliance to support various projects
and organizational infrastructure. Help
make sure JDI processes are legally
compliant and protect the order’s status in
the U.S. and beyond as a non-profit.  

Send your resume/cv (curriculum vitae) to
office@jdint.org

FUNDRAISING TEAM

Do you have experience with grant
writing, corporate sponsorships, or

general fundraising? Consider
joining the Fundraising Team! 

Send your resume/cv (curriculum
vitae) to office@jdint.org

The Board of Trustees is working to build teams to
assist in various business and organizational

processes. 


